
 

 

MEMORANDUM 
 
TO:               Promenade at Spectrum  

        San Diego Spectrum Owners Association  
                         
FROM:         Mabel Garcia, Real Estate Manager 
                         
DATE:          October 19, 2023 
 
RE:               2023 Tree Trimming on Lightwave Ave 

 
 
Dear member(s),   
 
Please be advised that the 2023 Tree Trimming for the Association is currently in progress. 
Harvest Landscape will be trimming the trees on Lightwave Ave beginning October 20th through 
October 31st.  
 
It is very important to keep the streets clear of vehicles during these dates to ensure everything 
runs smoothly and in a timely manner. Please abide by posted signage and notices. Below is a 
map for reference.  
 

 
 


	FROM:         Mabel Garcia, Real Estate Manager



